
From: Jack Small 
Sent: 8/01/2022 11:59:14 AM 
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox 
Subject: Ref- DA2021/1039 

To whom it may concern, 

I, Jack Small of 4 Harst PI, Belrose NSW 2085, am strongly opposed to the proposed 
development outlined in the notification sent out on the 5/8/2021. 

With John Colet School, a fast growing catholic school already causing congestion in both the 
morning and afternoon, I feel as though the addition of a boarding house would further 
increase the congestion with added cars being parked on VVyatt Avenue. 

That, along with the beautiful landscape that we have around, I just feel this hoarding house is 
not fit for the area for the purposes it's going to be used for. 

Kind regards, 
Jack Small 
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